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May 18, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Argelia Grassfield 
8816 78th Dr NE 
Marysville, WA 98270 
Email: agrassfield@ywcaworks.org 
 
Re: Reappointment to the Snohomish County Children’s Commission 
 
Dear Ms. Grassfield: 
 
On behalf of the Snohomish County Council, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 
for accepting the Reappointment to the Snohomish County Children’s Commission. 
 
It is gratifying to see citizens such as yourself participating in these important functions.  
We sincerely appreciate you making yourself available to serve in this capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jared Mead 
Council Vice-Chair 
 
 
cc: Human Services 
 

Megan Dunn 
Jared Mead 

Stephanie Wright 
Sam Low 

Nate Nehring 
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